$\operatorname{BLUF}_{\text{//}}$ bottom line up front // vol 1.12

HOLIDAY EVENTS

UPCOMING IN THE NEW YEAR



Greetings MOSCDC!

Thank you for joining us at our most recent event, the Holiday Tour of the Home of the Commandants. What a lovely way to kick off the Holiday Season! We look forward to seeing you soon at the White House and making more fun filled memories!



MOSCDC is excited to be joining up with MOSCO (Marine Officers' Spouses' Club Okinawa) for an ornament exchange. Register by Dec 12th, and be sure to fill in your mailing information and a wish list on Elfster. If you have any questions, contact reservations@moscdc.org.

Need a new ornament for the Holiday Season? Head on over to our MOSCDC Merch Store [moscdc.org/merch] for some exclusive items and bundle deals!

Friendly reminder that there will be no Zip Code Coffee this month. We will resume in the New Year.

Our MOSCDC Board has some amazing events planned in the New Year. We hope you have been enjoying what we've had on the calendar for 2023. Did you miss a recent event? No worries. We are planning more great gatherings, keep an eye on our social media pages and be on the lookout for emails with more information as it becomes available

DECEMBER HOLIDAY TOUR OF THE HOME OF THE COMMANDANTS

DEC 12-30 MOSCDC & MOSCO HOLIDAY ORNAMENT **EXCHANGE**

> **DEC 13** WHITE HOUSE **HOLIDAY TOUR**

DEC 18 BOARD HOLIDAY SOCIAL

UPCOMING

ZIP CODE COFFEE

UN-DECORATING THE HOME OF THE COMMANDANTS

REGISTRATION FOR HMX-1 TOUR OPENS

May this beautiful holiday season fill your heart with love, your home with joy, and your life with laughter.

Happy Holidays from MOSCDC!

Jane Montedoro - President

Jane Montedoro

